
 
 

2024-25 school year registration for new and 
returning students is done ONLINE with your 

PARENT Aspire account. 
 

Returning students are those who have attended a Murray City School District 
School. A new student is a student who has never attended a Murray City 

School District school. 
 

Online registration begins 

Wednesday, July 31st, 2024 
Registration information can be accessed by going to: 

http://www.murrayschools.org/ 
Click on Parents > Registration Materials 

 
Once online registration is complete, your student’s schedule will be available 

through the STUDENT Aspire account after August 6th. Please remember 
schedules are not final and may be changed before school starts. 

 
If you cannot complete registration online you will need to register in person! 

 
THESE WILL BE THE ONLY DAYS FOR WALK-IN REGISTRATION. 

Wednesday, August 7th or Thursday, August 8th 

8:00–11:30 a.m. and 1:00–3:00 p.m. 
Please bring all necessary paperwork on these days. 

 

ESL Parent Registration Night 
Tuesday, August 6th 

4:30 - 7:30 PM 
Hillcrest Junior High School 

 
**If you have moved out of the district and your prior student will no longer be 

attending Hillcrest Jr. High School, please call us at (801) 264-7442 or email 
msimmons@murrayschools.org so we can transfer your student’s records. 
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